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My name is Cameron Fisher, I am a resident of Richmond, I work at BIW and I am 
writing in support of LD 29. What excites me about the transition of the Lower Road 
Rail Corridor to an interim trail is the safe ability to bike. As someone who went to 
school in Boston and biked everywhere, I find the current roads and lack of shoulders 
terrifying. Between this, no road lights, drivers speeding down route 24 and the 
winding road, I don't feel comfortable biking in the area. Though with the Lower 
Road as a multi use trail, I will personally use the trail that will abut my property for 
exercise and to take walks connecting with friends to catch up. I want to thank the 
committee for taking the time to thoughtfully consider the positive impact that this 
trail will have and use the committee to pass LD 29. 


